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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Butterflies. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

97% 98% 99% 89% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class. 
Pink Purple Yellow Blue Orange 

92% 86% 96% 93% 94% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
As you know, good attendance is a priority in our school.  
Please support us and send your child every day. 

If your child is ill please ring the office on 01909 721471 with the reason for their 

absence. 

Doors to school open at 8:40am, children will be registered from 8:50am, and the 

classroom doors closed. If you arrive after this time, you must go to the main reception 

and sign the late book. This is to safeguard your child and for dinner numbers. 
 

To encourage good attendance we have introduced our Rainbow Attendance Challenge. 

For every full week your child comes to school they will move across one colour band 

of the rainbow. Some children have completed this and will receive a special keyring 

today. We have many different keyrings to collect so once the challenge has been 

completed your child can start again.  

If a child misses a day or more it just means they do not move across a band, they 

do not need to start again. 

Poppy Appeal 
We will be supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal again this year. Poppies and 

collectable rulers, rubbers, wrist bands etc. are available at the school office. Prices vary 

for each item from 50 pence to £1.  

 
We will be holding a Remembrance  

service in November both in school  

and at the Creswell Cenotaph.  

 

Dates 

First day back - Monday 4th November 

Flu Immunisation date – 28th November 

 
 

Aldi stickers 

We have now completed our first Aldi poster. This means we can claim a sports pack for 

our school. A big thank you for your support. We have now started a second poster, which 

is up in the spare classroom. Please keep saving the stickers and pass them to your Teacher 

or to the office. 

 


